Today's brief article comes from Time Magazine, and is titled, "Pillow Angel Ethics". The article can be accessed at http://www.time.com/time/nation/article/0,8599,1574851,00.html
 

The article profiles our now nationally-recognized controversial case here at Children's Hospital regarding Ashley, the girl with static encephalopathy ("static" = non-progressive and "encephalopathy" = brain disease).  This case is highly unusual, ground-breaking and may or may not set precedent, and you, yourself, certainly have feelings regarding the ethics of this case.  The case will be presented as Grand Rounds this coming March.
 

If a parent of a child with a severe developmental disability asks you about this case, how will you reply?  No clear answers, but resources are a useful piece of the armamentarium.  The reference below serves as a referral database of Washington State resources for people with special needs and their families, and is worth a visit!
 

RESOURCE DATABASE FOR FAMILIES WITH SPECIAL NEEDS:
http://depts.washington.edu/dbpeds
Select 'Resources for Community'
Select 'General'
Select Disability Resources - Washington State
 

And that's today's Developmental/Behavioral Pediatrics: IN THE NEWS!
